
 

  

 

Dear ACS Families,  

Thank you to all our parents and the FSA for the 

special teacher lunch today and all the Thank You 

Notes! All of our ACS teachers are grateful and 

appreciate all your kindness!  Our teachers at ACS 

are pretty awesome! 

As you can tell by the calendar, we are BUSY!  Please 

check on-line calendar regularly.    

 Tonight is the middle school’s Senior 
Drama Production of Twinderella – JOIN 
US at 7:00 pm.  

 Mother’s Day Tea celebration is 
tomorrow at 8:45am if you are joining us 
for the Liturgy and/or 10:00 am for Tea 
and muffins.  

 Mother’s Day plant sale is tomorrow 
afternoon $1 for a plant.  Big plant raffle is 
.50.   

 Congratulations to the Principal for the 
Day winners: PK-2: Gia N. 3-: Victoria M.   
6-8 Dyla C.     

 FSA Request: Graduation Work forms 
went out – please return ASAP! 

 
Thank you for all your support! Please if you have any 

questions or concerns, give me a call.            

                                                                                                                        

God Bless,                                                                                                

Mrs. Shumny                                                     

 

 

 

†† Assumption Catholic School  

 

 
[Date] 

 

                           HIGH PRIORITY                                                 
1. RE-REGISTRATION FORMS ARE PAST DUE: PLEASE 
ADD $50 TO THE $300 REGISTRATION FEE.  

2. PARENTS, YOU CANNOT PARK ON THE YELLOW 
LINE TO DROP OFF YOUR CHILD(REN). THANK YOU! 

3. FACTS TUITION SYSTEM: ALREADY BEING SETUP - 
CHECK YOUR EMAIL.  YOU MUST SELECT YOUR 
PLAN.  NOTE THIS SETUP IS FOR THE 2018-2019 
SCHOOL YEAR AND PAYMENTS START IN AUGUST.   

                        IMPORTANT DATES                                                      
5/10  SR. DRAMA PRODUCTION-TWINDERELLA 7:00PM                                                                                            

5/11  MOTHER’S DAY CELEBRATION GRADES PK-4, 

MOMS INVITED FOR 8:45 AM LITURGY       

**PROGRESS REPORTS MP 4***                                    

5/12  BISHOP AHR TRACK - RELAYS 

MAY 15TH WHOLE SCHOOL SPRING 

CONCERT – SEE OUR FLYER! ALL MUST 

WEAR BLACK PANTS AND WHITE SHIRTS. 

5/16 JR. DRAMA PRODUCTION 1:30 PM                       

5/17 JR HONOR SOCIETY CEREMONY 7PM                         

5/18 MARION VENERATION, MOLEBEN 1:00PM           

5/20 SUNDAY 12:30 – 2:30PM SPRING OPEN HOUSE!                         

5/21  EVENING OPEN HOUSE 6:00-8:00PM                  

5/23 EXAMS START                                                             

5/24 SPRING FORMAL 6:30-8:30PM                                       

5/26 BISHOP AHR INDIVIDUAL CHAMPIONSHIP                  

5/28  NO CLASSES- MEMORIAL DAY                              

5/29 DRESS DOWN $3                                                             

5/31  WHOLE SCHOOL LIBERTY SCIENCE CENTER 

TRIP! THE WHOLE SCHOOL WILL HAVE A CUSTOME 

SCIENCE LAB AND VISIT THE PLANETERIUM AS WELL. 

SPORTS 

Track Practice is every Mon. and Wed. from 6:00pm 
to 7:15pm at the Perth Amboy HS Track.                     
May meets: 5/12 Relays, 5/26 Individual 

Championships.  
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Road to Graduation:  
Anaissa Ruiz 

 
Anaissa has been a student at ACS since fifth grade.  She 

participates in Safety Patrol, Senior Drama and is Vice-
President of Student Council.  Issa, as we lovingly call her, 
is known for her positive competitive nature.  She plays 
both basketball and softball and still manages to work 

hard on Student Council sponsored activities.  Issa is also 
a hard working student who is consistently on the Honor 

Roll.  She plans on attending Colonial High School in 
September.  Issa says the following about ACS: 

 
What will you miss most about ACS? 
ACS is and will always be a part of my life journey. They 
taught me to live a life according to God and how to love. 
After this year the most important thing I will miss about 
ACS is the family I have learned to love even after sad 
and rough days. Not only will I miss my ACS family, I will 
miss being able to just talk to my teachers and Mrs. 
Shumny, whether it be asking for advice or just simply 
bothering them. 
 
What is your favorite memory from your time at ACS? 
Picking one favorite ACS memory would be the hardest 
thing to do, but the best time I had with my class would 
be every time we had lunch together. After spending 
four years with my classmates, friends, family I realized 
that even if I was having the worst day ever lunch-time 
with my class will always make your day 100% better. 
 
Looking back, what would you tell your Kindergarten self? 
If I could go back and tell my Kindergarten self 
something helpful I would most likely say some friends 
come and go but those who laugh with you and are there 
through thick and thin are the ones you want to keep. 

 
 
 

 
 

CLUBS: Up Coming Weeks: See on-line calendar                 

FSA CORNER!  
Graduation work signup sheet went home – please send back!                              

  Road to Graduation: 
Mackenzie Fizer 

 
Mackenzie has been a student at ACS since fifth grade. 

Mackenzie has a quiet and shy personality, yet is willing to help 
all in need!  She excels in all academic subjects, and is one of six 

eighth graders who takes Algebra I at ACS.  Mackenzie 
participates in Safety Patrol, Food Club, Yearbook, Sodality and is 
Treasurer of Student Council.  She does a great job balancing her 

activities, academics and her competitive softball sport.  She is 
planning on attending St. John Vianney.  Mackenzie says the 

following about ACS: 
 

What is your favorite subject at school and why? 
My favorite subject in school that I have studied is social studies 
because I find it to be very intriguing. I love learning about the 
past and how we can learn from their misfortunes.  
 
What subject do you think you might want to pursue in the 
future? 
I would like to pursue science in the future. My main goal after 
high school is to go to college to study to become a nutritionist. 
Getting the right nutrition is very important and I would hope to 
show many who do not know this.  
 
Looking back, what would you tell your Kindergarten self? 
I would tell my kindergarten self that even though the journey 
looks difficult, and so far away, that it will be worth it in the end.  
 
What will you miss most about ACS? 
The one thing that I will miss most about ACS is all of the friends 
that I have made over the years and all of my teachers. They have 
taught me so much and I wouldn’t be where I am today without 
them. 

 
 

 More ACS pictures and articles on our facebook page! 


